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City Council 
 

Jennifer Spurgeon, Mayor 
     Liaison: City Hall 
 

Tim Crampton, Councilor 
          Council President 
          Liaison:  WCDC, Historic Landmarks 
 

Suellen Harral, Councilor 
            Liaison: Planning Commission  
 

Rick Stephens, Councilor 
      Liaison: Umatilla County Sheriff’s Dept. 
 
Duane Thul,  Councilor 
              Public Works, Library 

 

City Phone Numbers 

• City Hall: 541 566-3313  
• Hours 7:30am-4:00pm 
• Closed 12:00pm-12:30pm Lunch 

 

Debi Russell, City Recorder 

russ01@qwestoffice.net  

 
Library: 541-566-2378 
Police/Dispatch: 541 966-3651  
Public Works: 541-566-3976 

We’re online at: 
www.CityofWestonOregon.com 

 

“This institution is an equal opportunity 

provider and employer”   

City Hall: 541 566-3313    
 7:30am-4:00pm  Monday thru Friday  

Closed 12pm-12:30pm Lunch 

THE CITY OF WESTON HAS A  

PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY  

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED PLEASE  

COME BY CITY HALL  

114 E MAIN  AND FILL OUT AN APPLICATION. 

Mayor's Corner - May 2018 

On behalf of the Council, Staff, and Residents of the City of 

Weston, I want to thank Debi Russell for her work for the City 

and wish her well in her future. Council accepted Debi's res-
ignation in a special session on May 7th and appointed Sheila 

Jasperson as the interim City Recorder and Budget Officer.  

Please welcome Sheila in her new role! 

Along with Sheila, Council will be working through the Re-

corder and Assistant Recorder job descriptions to make sure 
they are current and meet the City's needs. Then Council will 

determine job posting, and the rest of the hiring process. 

Budget Season is upon us, as well. There is a budget meeting 
on May 16th at 6:00 pm at Memorial Hall.  If you are curious 

about this process, please come!  

You could live anywhere, you've chosen to live here.  Thanks 

for continuing to help make Weston a great place to live! 

 

Jennifer McClure Spurgeon 



 



Meetings held at the Memorial Hall unless otherwise noted.  

     Library Board May 1 at 5:30pm (Library) 

     Planning Commission May 2 at 7pm  CANCELED 

     FOWL Board May 3 at 4:30pm (Library) 

     Lions Club May 3 at 7:00pm 

     Cemetery Budget May 8 at 6:30pm 

     Cemetery May 8 at 6:30pm 

     City Council May 9 at 6:00pm  

     Historic Landmark May 15 at 7:00pm  

     City of Weston Budget May 16 at 6:00pm      

     Lions Club May 17 at 7:00pm 

     WCDC May 22 at 7:00pm 

 

Monthly Meetings 

Dog Licenses – The City requires that dog owners obtain a license for pets over 6 

months in age. As a public health measure, the license may be used until the dog’s 
vaccinations expire at which point the owner must renew the license and present proof 

that the dog’s vaccines have been updated. For more information please drop by City 
Hall for a license application/renewal. Return forms to the City Hall. The City requires 

that businesses obtain a license to operate in Weston city limits, including businesses 

operating out of a temporary lo-cation during special events. You can pick up an appli-

cation at City Hall, or on the city’s website, www.cityofwestonoregon.com. 

East Umatilla County Ambulance Area Health District 

What: CPR & “Stop the Bleed” Training *** Free to the public *** 

When: Saturday, May 12, 2018 10AM till 3PM 

Where: Weston-McEwen High School - Commons 540 E Main Street Athena, OR 97813 

What: This is a free American Health & Safety Institute (ASHI) Health-care Provider based CPR1 train-
ing course open to the public. There is no cost for participation in the training, and the knowledge 
you obtain could save a life. Upon completion of the course, participants may choose to receive a cer-

tification card through ASHI for a processing fee of $20.00. 

“Stop the Bleed” is also free training open to the public and is part of a national awareness campaign 
to provide training and encourage bystanders to become trained, equipped, and empowered to help 

in a bleeding emergency before professional help arrives. No matter how rapid the arrival of profes-

sional emergency responders, bystanders will always be first on the scene. A person who is bleeding 
can die from blood loss within five minutes, therefore it is important to quickly stop any blood loss. 

This lifesaving training aims to provide those nearest to someone with life threatening injuries to pro-

vide immediate care. 

How: Please register in advance by calling the EUCAAHD office at (541) 566-3813. Please leave your 
name and return telephone number, and we will return your call. Class size may be limited by the 
number of participants and the number of available CPR mannequins. Walk-in participants are wel-

come on the day of the course if class space is still available. 

Who: Training is available to anyone; however, participants need to expect to exert a moderate level 
of physical activity while performing CPR compressions. Training will be provided by your local 

Medic 400 Ambulance crew of volunteer medical professionals. 

Reserve your spot today!  (541) 566-3813 



Annual Weston Chamber of Commerce Awards Banquet 
What a great time we had at the Weston Chamber of Commerce awards banquet tonight! Outstanding 

citizen was Tom Delph! The teacher of the year was Jim Reger! Also the Queen for Pioneer Days is Shirley 
Waite and the Grand Marshall is Dusty Hearn (not pictured)! John Shafer was our guest speaker. The Li-

ons Club served a delicious meal. Thank you to all who helped make this a positive community event!  

Photos contributed by Linda Crampton. 

Queen for Pioneer Days is 

Shirley Waite  

Outstanding citizen 

is Tom Delph!  

Entertainment by 

(left to right) is 
Tim Crampton,    

Everett Pixler, and 

Jackie Gentry. 

John Shafer was our guest 

speaker. 

The teacher of the year is Jim Re-

ger!  

Weston Chamber of Commerce members and guests attended the an-

nual banquet. 
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Umatilla County Pioneers 
Seeking Photographs 

Do you have photographs of past 
Pioneer Queens or Grand Mar-
shals?  Photographs of past pa-
rades?  Someone is looking for 
photos of the 1973 parade with 

the float for Pioneer Queen Ruby Collins.  Wasco 
County Pioneer Association would like to have photo-
graphs for the website to add to the history of the or-
ganization. We’re also looking for biographies for 
many of the past Queens and Grand Marshals. Check 
the website to see what we have so far:  
www.UmatillaCountyPioneers Association.com   

If you scan photos, please scan them at least at 300 dpi 
and email them to Trish Neal at 
TrishaNeal@hotmail.com   Don’t have a scanner?  
Please let Trish know and arrangements can be made 
so that the photos never have to leave Weston.  
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Local Links 
Weston-McEwen High School: http://wmhs.athwest.k12.or.us 

Athena-Weston School District: http://www.athwest.k12.or.us 

Weston Middle School:  http://wms.athwest.k12.or.us/ 
Athena Elementary School: http://aes.athwest.k12.or.us/ 
Weston Community Development: www.WestonCommunityDevelopment.com 

Weston Historic Landmarks Commission: www.WestonHistoricLandmarks.com 

Weston Parks and Recreation Commission: www.WestonParksandRec.com 

Weston Public Library:  www.WestonPublicLibrary.com 

Weston Chamber of Commerce: www.WestonChamberofCommerce.com 

Historic Weston Oregon: www.HistoricWestonOregon.com/ 

The Food Pantry is located at the 

Franklin Street door of City Hall. The Weston 
Food Pantry will distribute food each month on the 

Saturday after the 
3rd Friday between 
10:00a.m. and 11:00 
a.m. Citizens from 
Weston, Athena, Ad-
ams, and the sur-
rounding area are 
welcome. Please 
bring your own bags 

or box. Don’t be late. We must close on time. 
Contact person: Greg Phillips 503-880-6360 
(Supported by CAPECO)  

———————- 

The Weston Food Pantry is open each month on the 
Saturday after the 3rd Friday.  They have wonderful 
food supplies for folks in need.  BUT, paper products 
are not part of what they provide.  So, 
the Weston-McEwen Lions Club 
gathers paper towels and toilet paper 
to be part of the offerings.  You can 
help!!  There are boxes for your pa-
per donations in the US Bank in 
Athena and in the Weston City Hall.  
We appreciate your help. 

Attention Weston Senior Citizens! 

The Senior Menu for Weston 

and Milton-Freewater is 

posted on Community of 

Weston’s Facebook page, the 

city’s newsletter, and at 

www.WestonOregon.com 

under the “Senior Citizen” 

tab. 

 

Be sure to “Like” the  
Community of Weston  

Facebook page.   
Keep up to date on what’s hap-
pening, important notices, etc.  
This Facebook page is intended 
to supplement the City of Wes-
ton’s website and the communi-

ty website, WestonOregon.com   You may post items 
to this page, too!  

Be sure to invite your friends and family to “Like” 
the page, too. 

https://www.facebook.com/CommunityofWestonOregon  



Find it online at: http://westonoregon.com/senior-citizens 

 


